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I support ranked choice voting because it will move us away from binary candidate 

choices, to a more nuanced evaluation of the issues. It will compel candidates to be 

more clear on where they stand on a broader range of policy questions, and minimize 

competitive polarization. Voters will continue to be engaged in the process beyond a 

win-lose single choice. 


